

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 4th September 2022

Pre-school children have enjoyed their first time at PE lessons and have been having lots of fun in the adventure playground in the mornings when it has been cooler. The children have also had a visit from the school librarian who read them a story.

Next week the children will be learning about how they can keep their body healthy and how to look after it. They will be learning about germs, brushing our teeth and washing our hands.



MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

As we are promoting a healthy lifestyle we do not allow parents to bring in cakes to celebrate birthdays, thank you.





PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 4th Septmeber 2022

Photos of the Week



